
Sunflower Newsletter
March 4, 2025 

Announcements 
I can’t believe it’s already the end of 3rd 
quarter! This has been such a great year 
and I know we will have an amazing 
last quarter. Enjoy Spring Break!  

Inflatable Obstacle Course 

The whole school will celebrate our 
academic growth with an inflatable 
obstacle course tomorrow March 5th. 
Please send your child to school with 
shoes and socks. They will need to take 
off their shoes, so socks are important. 
The kindergarten classes will be out on 
the playground from 9:40-10:20.  

Snack 

We will need more snack when we 
return from spring break.  

Specials 

Monday - Library 

Tuesday - P.E. 

Wednesday - Music & Art 

Thursday - Outdoor Learning/Counselor 

Friday - Buddy Reading with Ohana Rm 

Save the Date 
3/7-3/16 Spring Break 

3/21/25 Talent Show at 6PM 

3/26/25 Teacher Learning Day 
NO SCHOOL

Learning Goals 
Reading and Writing 

We have started responding to more 
writing prompts now that most of the 
children are able to write sentences.  

Trick words we have learned so far: the, 
is, and, are, to, is, his, as, has, I, like. 

We will use puppets and felt boards to 
practice retelling familiar stories. 

Math 

We are now working on both addition 
and subtraction. See the Family Math 
handout for more information. 

We are also focusing on counting to 
100. Students should be able to count
to 100 by 1’s and 10’s by the end of
Kindergarten.

PBL 

The driving question for our new project 
is: How can we practice what we are 
learning while we play? 

Contact Me 
Jenna Evans 

Email: jenna.evans@tusd1.org 

Classroom Phone: 225-1056


